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Dustin Frasier - July 1
Kayla Maas - July 2
Kendra Humphrey - July 2
Kylee Noonan - July 8
Jana Cochran - July 8
Renae Pool - July 10
Jessica Stemper - July 19
Adrianna Frerichs - July 27
Brittany Reeg - July 27

Happy Birthday!

Donna Kindler - July 4 - 15 years
Cheryl Saathoff - July 5 - 7 years
Ramona Coffey - July 6 - 2 years
Dr. Finkner - July 10 
Sara Zikmund - July 12 - 2 years
Danielle Landen - July 13 - 3 years
Amy Bunch - July 23 - 11 years
Jason Calhoon - July 27 - 11 years
Amy Bradley - July 29 - 1 year
Toby Thulin - July 30 - 26 years

The latest events, community news, and much more!

Happy HCHS Anniversary!

J U L Y  2 0 2 3I S S U E  3 8

Monthly meetings
Foundation Meeting - July 18
Trustees Meeting - July 17

Other Upcoming Community Events

Monthly observances
National Ice Cream Day - July 16
National Grilling Month
National UV Safety Month
National Healthy Vision Month

“ I N D I V I D U A L  C O M M I T M E N T  T O  A  G R O U P
E F F O R T — T H A T  I S  W H A T  M A K E S  A  T E A M
W O R K ,  A  C O M P A N Y  W O R K ,  A  S O C I E T Y
W O R K ,  A  C I V I L I S A T I O N  W O R K . ”

V I N C E  L O M B A R D I

APS Glow Golf Tournament - July 15
Harlan County Fair - July 17 - 22

"On lake time" for the 4th of July

4th of July is always busy her in Harlan County and it was even busier for HCHS staff this
year, as we cosponsored the Alma Road Race and had a great of employees walk in the
parade! The parade theme this year was "On Lake Time" and our group really showed up
and had a great representation. Overall, It was a HOT, but FUN day and it's so great seeing
all of the community & staff support. Stay tuned for another awesome time in 2024!

The Heartland Family
Medicine Clinic is pleased to
welcome our newest provider
to our team, Rebecca Kahrs,
APRN! Rebecca is a Nurse
Practitioner that resides in the
Republican City, NE area with
her husband, Kelen, and
daughters, Violet and Monroe.
Rebecca has a Bachelors of
Science Degree in Human
Biology from Chadron State
College (2012), a Bachelors in
Nursing Degree from Nebraska
Methodist College (2014), and
a Masters of Nursing Practice
Degree from UNMC (2019).
She has a special interest in
Emergency Medicine and
Family Practice. 

Her certifications include: ATLS, ACLS, BLS, PALS, and Wound Care. Rebecca has also had great
experience in many areas, including: urgent care, emergency care, family practice, and inpatient
care. Kahrs stated, "I am understanding of the unique healthcare needs of rural Nebraska. Family
Practice is extremely rewarding in rural areas as I get to take care of the whole family from newborns
to the elderly, including people I know personally. I am passionate about providing high quality
care locally whether you need routine care or are experiencing an emergency. I am excited to
become part of the Harlan County Health System team!"



Message from the CEO

Greetings!

Sincerely,

Stacy Neubauer, RN, MHA
Chief Executive Officer

HOW is it July already?! The first half of the year has flown by! None the less though, I know the second half of
the year will be just as amazing as the first half. We've done amazing things thus far and we're really starting to
see our hard work pay off. Your commitment to delivering quality healthcare has not gone unnoticed, as I
continue to receive glowing feedback from numerous community members who have had the privilege of
experiencing your outstanding care. This is awesome and I encourage you to keep up the great work!

In light of your invaluable contributions, I am thrilled to share some exciting news with all of you. We have
recently hired a Director of Human Resources who will be joining our team. Please join me in extending a
warm welcome to Joanna Donahoe, PHR, SHRM-CP. She brings a wealth of experience and expertise to our
hospital, and her arrival marks a significant milestone in our journey toward enhancing our staff's experience
and well-being. Joanna will play a crucial role in supporting all of you onsite, addressing the concerns and
requests that have been expressed by our dedicated staff. Her presence will allow us to better streamline our
HR processes, foster a positive work environment, and ensure that your needs are heard and met effectively.
She will officially start on August 1 and we're so excited to see what she brings!

We will be hosting Dr. Sethi this Friday. She is a resident student that is very interested in our facility so she will
be meeting the team and getting acquinted with Alma to determine if this is the right fit for her and for our
organization. We're excited to have and I hope you make some time that day to speak with her briefly.

Lastly, if you're around next Thursday, come check out the Harlan County Fair! Danielle Landen and I may or
may not be participating in the "Showing with the Stars" event at 5:30 PM. Our admin team will also be
volunteering in the burger stand that day from 10 am - 2 pm and the Auxiliary will have their stand Wednesday
- Friday. The support is always appreciated!

As always, I'm always here if you need to speak with me or just need some support! I'm here to help ensure you
are successful in your role here at HCHS because we need you all for the entire organization to be successful
as well. 



Employee Spotlight:

3rd Annual Golf Tournament - Aug. 19
Husker Football Watch Party - TBD

Upcoming Events:

We hope to see as many of you as possible at our events!
Your support means a lot and it shows you care if you're
in attendance when you can. 

HCHS Foundation:
The Foundation's 3rd annual golf tournament
fundraiser is quickly approaching! This year, we
have TWO hole-in-one sponsors (Tripes Chevrolet &
First State Bank). On hole 6, you'll have the
opportunity to play for $10,000 and one hole 8 you'll
be playing for a new vehicle! We will also have some
raffle items and anyone is welcome to participate in
that. If you would like to purchase raffle tickets, let
Taylor know. We're also needing some volunteers
for that day and will soon be asking for dessert
donations. Thank you all for your continued support
and we hope to see you on August 19!




Amy Hanchett
This month's employee spotlight is, Amy
Hanchett! She is a Patient Care Tech that has
been a part of the team for nearly 4 years now.
What she loves most about her job are the
patients/people she meets. She's also very
active amongst various activities within the
organization and always a helping hand. When
she's not working, Amy spends most of her
time at home with her son. Her all time favorite
movie is Top Gun and her favorite candy bar is
a Caramello. The coolest place she's visited
was to Virginia! 
Thank you, Amy, for your dedication and hard
work to HCHS. We appreciate you!






Connie Lans is now
available to see
patients three times
a week. She is now
onsite Tuesday,
Wednesday,
Thursday. We're
super excited for
this opportunity and
hope this appeals to
our community!

Special thank you goes
out to our amazing
Auxiliary ladies! They
recently purchased TVs
for the post-op area back
in surgery to help with
our patients overall
experience. They also
help reduce background
noise from the doctors
and other patients
around them. We're
grateful for the Auxiliary's
generosity and we hope
our patients enjoy them.

One of our swing bed patients shared her story with us and spoke
highly about her recent stay with us. Here's what she had to say... "I
recently fell from a ladder and ended up with a badly broken leg.
Unfortunately, I was out of state when it happened. After surgery, I was
discharged to HCHS as a swing bed patient. I can't say enough about
the care I received in Alma. In the larger hospital out of state, I was just a
number - and a great inconvenience to them. At Harlan County, I was
finally able to relax, knowing my nurses were just outside my room - not
down a long hallway, around several corners and out of sight! I even got
to have a special little visitor - my dog, Macy. It's amazing to see what
can be done when people truly care for each other!"

Regan Schoneman has recently joined us as our new Cardiac Rehab Program
Director. She's a 2015 Alma Public Schools graduate and from there she went on
to UNL to complete her pre-requisites for nursing school. In 2020, she received her
Bachelor's of Science in Nursing from Clarkson College in Omaha. "I look forward
to expanding my knowledge in Cardiac Rehab & making connections with my
patients. I also look forward to working alongside the rest of the staff at HCHS,"
Schoneman stated. 
In her free time, you can catch Regan spending time with her family & friends,
reading, or enjoying the outdoors. If you see her around at HCHS, be sure to say hi
and congratulate her on her new position! We're excited to have her a part of our
team and look forward to seeing what's she's able to accomplish!

Schoneman
becomes
head of
cardiac
rehab
services

A new school year will soon be starting and that means new school
supplies, classroom items, backpacks, etc. After last year's event, we
had an influx of backpacks and water bottles leftover so we decided to
host another back to school drive for the 23-24 school year! This will
take place on Thursday, August 3, from 4 PM - 5 PM over in front of the
clinic. We will be handing out backpacks and a limited amount of
school supplies. We're excited that we're able to offer this to our
community for another year and we hope it's another successful event
for HCHS! All local area students are welcome to participate in this and
we can't wait to see everyone! 



Upcoming
School
Events:

Alma Cardinals

SO. Valley
Eagles

H C H S  T H E R A P Y  
T E S T I M O N I A L S

"I feel my care is better here than other
places I've been."
"You are very thorough"
"My therapy team is very professional and
has a positive attitude towards me making
my treatments tolerable and helping my
back get stronger and back to normal"
"All staff members were very helpful and
they listened to my needs. They are
professional and makes coming to
therapy a positive experience"



National Ice Cream DayNational Ice Cream Day
J u l y  1 6J u l y  1 6

It takes 12 pounds of milk to produce just 1 gallon of ice cream.
The average number of licks to finish a scoop of ice cream is 50.
The country that consumes the most ice cream is USA, followed by
Australia then Norway.
The most popular flavor is vanilla, then chocolate.

Check the UV Index First. 
Slather on SPF. 
Stay Inside When The Sun is Strongest.
Wear Sunglasses. 
Water Doesn't Protect You From the Sun's Rays.
Keep Away From Tanning Beds.

July is UV safety awareness month. During the sunny
summer months, a lot of emphasis placed on protecting
our skin and eyes from Ultraviolet (UV) rays.










